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36.           Favor Monisha  Parker Dear Fesia A. Davenport,

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to commend you 
on the excellent job you did with the District Attorney, Internal Services 
Department, Executive Office of the Board of Supervisors Lease negotiation 
in Los Angeles County.

Your hard work and dedication in securing the First year Base Rent, which 
includes 81 parking spaces, payable to the Landlord, and the Rental Rate 
Annual Adjustment, is truly commendable. Your attention to detail and 
negotiation skills were evident throughout the process, and the outcome 
speaks volumes of your expertise in this field.

I want to express my gratitude for your efforts in ensuring that the best 
possible terms were achieved for our organization. Your professionalism and 
commitment to excellence are truly appreciated.

Thank you once again for your outstanding work. 

Warm regards,

Monisha Parker
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